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5th GOVERNMENT INTERNAL AUDITORS SUMMIT OF THE ASSOCIATION
OF GOVERNMENT INTERNAL AUDITORS INC.

The Association of Government Internal Auditors (AGIA) Inc. will conduct its
5th Government Internal Auditors Summit, with the theme Empowering Internal
Auditors: Driving Sustainable Governance and Institutional Resilience via Zoom
from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on May 15-16, 2025.

The summit provides a venue for networking, benchmarking, and
collaboration among internal auditors in the public sector, focusing on best practices
in sustainability-driven governance.

Internal auditors and other personnel performing internal audit functions are
encouraged to participate in this event.

Interested participants may register through the AGIA Inc.
https:/ /tinyurl.com/GIASummit2025.

Participation of accountants, bookkeepers, budget officers, disbursing
officers, and other finance personnel must comply with the guidelines outlined in
OUF-2023-0282, titled Advisory on Attendance of Finance Staff to Professional
Workshops, Conferences, and Other Gatherings Sponsored by Government,
Nongovernment, and Private Institutions.

For more information, please contact:

Ms. Renelyn Y. Judilla

Association of Government Internal Auditors Inc.
Mobile Phone Number: 0917-180-0359

Email Address: info.agia52@gmail.com
Facebook: @AGIAPhilippines

Website: www.agiaphil.org
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